
 
 
 
 

        Mr Christopher Clarke 
Astorga Superannuation Fund 

PO Box 5528 
WEST END QLD 4101 

 
 

 
24 January 2023 
 
 
Mr Anthony Boys  
Super Audits   
PO Box 3376    
RUNDLE MALL SA  5000 
 
 
Good Morning Anthony,       
 
RE: INVESTMENT CONFIRMATION FOR BRAZILIAN LIMITED PARTNERSHIP  
 
I am one of the directors of the trustee company of the Astorga Superannuation Fund. 
 
I wish to advise that the following for the abovementioned investment held by the Astorga Superannuation 
Fund: 
 

 The super fund holds an investment in a Brazilian Limited Partnership at 30 June 2022;  

 The investment has a market value of AUD$50,000.00 at 30 June 2022;  

 The investment is unrelated to the super fund and its members.  

 The investment is at arm’s length. 

 We believe the investment will be recovered in full.  
 
Should you have any further queries or wish to discuss the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Christopher Clarke 
Astorga Superannuation Pty Ltd       
Director  
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